Jason Maslen

From: Adrian Hohenzollern

Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 4:25 PM

To: Jason Maslen

Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notice of exhibition - Samuel Gilbert Public School (SSD 9274) -
Heritage

Hi Jason

Thanks for the referral, I've looked at the relevant docs as well as the Heritage Division’s earlier comments on the
proposal. There’s no State Heritage issues or concerns in relation to the proposal that warrant a formal response
from the Heritage Division.

Kind regards
Adrian

Adrian Hohenzollern

Senior Team Leader

Customer Strategies, Heritage Division

Office of Environment and Heritage

Locked Bag 5020 PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave, PARRAMATTA NSW 2150

T: 02 9860 1505 E: adrian.hohenzollern@environment.nsw.gov.au
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